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77 Beale Street
P.O. Box 770000
San Francisco, CA 94177m

Fax:415-973-7226

December 20, 2011

Edward Randolph 
Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Subject: Telemetering

Dear Mr. Randolph:

Pursuant to Decision (D.) 00-12-037 and to Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s (PG&E’s) 
Electric Rule 21 - Interconnection Standards for Non-Utility Owned Generation, Section F.5, 
“PG&E will report to the Commission or designated authority, on a quarterly basis, the rationale 
for requiring Telemetering equipment in each instance along with the size and location of the 
facility.”

This correspondence covers the Telemetering equipment for the third quarter of 2011 report 
activity from July T 2011 to September 30. 2011. PG&E wishes to report there were no projects 
that required telemetry during this quarter.

If there are any questions concerning this information, please contact Harold Hirsch, Analysis 
and Rates Tariffs, in Regulatory Relations, at (415) 973-1305.

Sincerely,

(fcj
Meredith Allen
Senior Director, Regulatory Relations

Melicia Charles 
Werner Blumer

cc:

SB GT&S 0663146


